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Ardleigh Sailing Club:
Minutes of the Committee Meeting

11th October 2017
Attendance: John Thompson (JT), Mick Balaam(MB), Richard Biggs (RB),
Robert Turvil (RT)
Apologies for absence 

Anja Newman (AN), Paul Constable (PC), John King (JK), Alexis Gerard (AG)

Richard Clayton (RC), Jamie Gedhill (JG), Ben Constable 
Standing Items

The September 2017 minutes were approved and the Chairman was authorised to sign them. Proposed RB seconded MB
Matters Arising   
JT will circulate the updated CP policy to the committee, once he has seen the latest RYA version.
MB reported that the wiring has been completed.
RB reported that Sudbury rowing club have paid their training invoice £150 and donated £50 to club funds.

MB reported that post holes have been concreted and made ready to take the posts

Correspondence received
JT reported that he will hold a meeting with Darren Tripich to discuss the Colchester Rowing Club requirements.
JT reported that he will be at the club on Saturday 14th October for the next radio-controlled boat event.
MB reported that FO’S has emailed the rowing club with the requirement for the rescue boat crews to wear a buoyancy. 
Health and Safety
It was noted that no accidents have been reported.
It was noted that the rowing club are responsible for keeping and maintaining their own first aid equipment.

It was agreed to raise the issue of helping the rowing club to finance a defibrillator at the next meeting.

Financial Summary
RB reported that the latest Management Accounts have been issued to the committee. 
RB will ask PC to obtain quotes for painting the changing rooms.
Because of thefts from the galley it was agreed that the galley will be locked when left unattended. MB said he will make an honesty box and secure to the wall to minimise the risk of theft.

Sailing, Social and Training
JT reported that the LUS will be held on the 11th November 2017. So far eight people have registered for the supper.

Membership
It was noted that the club has 72 active members, comprising 24 family,

 33 individuals, 5 Individual and junior, 1 Junior/Student, 7 social, 2 Junior and social.
AN reported that three memberships are pending.7
It was that the club’s constitution will be reviewed at the November committee meeting.

Marketing.

AG agreed to sort the sail loft and mark the sails with ASC and boat details.
Structural/Facilities
RB will email J Reubin to get an update on the progress of the lease.

RB will prepare a list for circulation of the jobs and responsibilities that need to be assigned to members of the committee and club members.
AOB
It was noted that RT will not stand for re-election to the committee.
MB reported that he may not stand for re-election next year

RB raised a question for further discussion -should the club pay for rescue boat cover?
JT stated that a named person who will take responsibility for the event. be put against the event on the club’s calendar 
JT ask the committee if they will stand for re-election for next year.
RB confirmed that he is prepared to stand for re-election as treasurer.
JT will email the committee members to ask if they are prepared to stand for re-election to the committee.
Date of the next meeting
Sunday 12th November 2017, 1330 in the Clubhouse
Signed Chairman……………………….
Dated    …………………………….
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